
 

 

Willen Primary School Bulletin 7/10/22 



Friday 7th October 2022 

Headteacher's Message 

 

The penultimate Bulletin of the half term before we break for Autumn! Time really does fly when you 
are having fun! 

 

We have elected a new school council and a new WSA committee into important roles since the last 

bulletin. Our elected 12 class reps will have their first meeting this week and will not doubt kick off their 

roles with some great initiatives.  

It was incredibly disappointing to receive no new interest from families looking to play a more active 

role in the WSA at our AGM last week. Our elected team said goodbye to two key members too- so the 

future of our WSA really does hang in the balance if we do not  find the next generation of WSA leaders. 

Please email the team on wsacharity@gmail.com if you'd like to find out more and to get involved. We 
really do need you! 

Special mention to Shelley Redman and Maria Pastor - who have both stepped down from the WSA 

committee- for their service over many years. We will miss you terribly and wish you good luck in your 
new endeavors. 

mailto:wsacharity@gmail.com


 

Please don't forget to sign up for parent consultations which take place next week. I know that the 

teachers are looking forward to spending the time talking about the achievements of the children in this 

first half term. Please contact the school office if you are having any difficulties with signing up. Thank 
you. 

 

Wishing everyone a happy and healthy two weeks ahead.  

Miss Matthews 

office@willenprimary.org is the best route for all enquiries- feel free to email us anytime! 

Join us on Facebook (@willenprimary) for regular news and insight into daily life in school! 

Diary Dates (Autumn 1) 
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Week commencing 10/10/22 - Parent Consultation week (details in separate letter sent by email)  

12/10/22- Year 6 Evacuee Day 

14/10/22- Year 5 Parent Assembly (9am, all Year 5 families welcome) 

17/10/22 - School Photos 

18/10/22- Deadline for Christmas Card Orders 

19/10/22 - WSA Halloween Disco (Years 1-6) (details within) 

20/10/22 - Early Years Gruffalo Walk 

21/10/22 - Harvest Food Bank Drive (details to follow) 

21/10/22- Official Library Opening Event, children and invited guests only 

21/10/22- Last Day of school 

24-28/10/22- Half term Holidays 

31/10/22 - Back to School (Autumn 2) 

9/11/22- Year 5 Trip 

11/11/22- Remembrance event (details to follow) 

Macmillan Cake Sale Fundraiser  - Thank you! 

 

Thank you so much to those of you who braved the rain to come out and purchase one of the delicious 
cakes on sale on Friday. Your generosity and support is much appreciated.  

Special thanks to Morrisons who donated all of the yummy muffins! 

All proceeds will be sent directly  to Macmillan. 



Introducing...our School Council 2022-23! 

 

Congratulations to the following children for their recent election onto our school council:  

Dawson & Haani - Year 1 

Charlie & Eli - Year 2 

Innaayah & Chloe - Year 3 

Alisha & Tudor - Year 4 

Jade & Ayesha - Year 5 

Imaan & Jenevieve - Year 6 

We are Hiring! 

We have not one but THREE wonderful job opportunities here at WPS! 



We are looking for a new Midday Supervisor, a Learning Support Assistant (LSA) to work with some of 

our children with Special Needs and an LSA to work alongside Mrs Cole in supporting children with their 

mental health and wellbeing. 

 

Please see our website for all the details. Please share with as many people as you can to get the word 
out there! Thank you. 

Dojo reminder! 

 

Dojo Reminder- Please remember to only use Dojo to communicate with teachers about class and 

learning activities. Please be mindful of the time that you choose to send messages and respect that 

teachers will only reply within their working hours. Messages for the leadership team or for topics such 

as absence/attendance, finance, medical or safeguarding concerns- please contact the main office 

(office@willenprimary.org). Thank you! 



Your School Lottery- sign up to WIN! 

 

Now's the time to sign up to our School Lottery! Win money, win fantastic prizes AND raise money for 

the school...what is not to love?! https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/willen-primary-
school 

Football @ WPS 

 

1 - Our latest results! Come on you BLUES! 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/willen-primary-school
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/willen-primary-school


Term dates 2023-2024 

Available on our website NOW! 

Halloween Disco! 19/10/22 

Book now via school shop! Deadline to book is Monday 17th October...please do not forget as the 

deadline really is the deadline and we hate to turn late-bookers away. If you are struggling to pay on 
that date, but want us to reserve a ticket..please let us know! (email office@) 

In response to the cost of living concerns we all share, the WSA have slashed the price of the Disco to 

make it more affordable for families. Tickets no longer include a Hot Dog BUT are now priced at £2.50 

(instead of £4!). 

Year 1,2,3- 5.15pm-6.15pm 

Year 4,5,6 - 6.30pm-7.30pm 

Contact Us 

 

Willen Primary School 

Beaufort Drive 

https://willenprimary.org/term-dates/


Milton Keynes 

MK15 9HN 

01908 690098 

 

office@willenprimary.org 

 

Like us on FACEBOOK! @willenprimary 
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